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TAKE NOTE  

January 23, 2020 

2020-2021 Financial Aid Process is Open 
 

 The financial aid online application process (FAST) is now open. - the deadline for applying 

for financial aid is February 28th.    

 The FAST application icon is located on the home page of Hill’s website under Helpful Links.  

 If you have any questions about financial aid, please contact Sarah Kuehn. 

PTC Parent Meetings 
 

K -  Fri., January 24 (Alumni Room) 
1 -  Mon., January 27 (Alumni Room) 
 

All meetings begin after drop off at 8:30. 

SKI CLUB will meet tomorrow 

January 24th 

Bryce Resort ~ Dismissal: 11:50 
 

     

Future Ski Club meetings 
Friday, January 31 
Friday, February 7 

Friday, February 14 Mini Olympics (all day) 
 

On Friday, February 14 we will have a full day of skiing and  competition (Mini Olympics). There will be no school that day.   

More information on Mini Olympics will be in a future Take Note. 

February and March Lunch Forms 

were attached to last week’s  

Take Note.  

Orders are due by 

TOMORROW, January 24. 

Information Session 
Tuesday, January 28th 

from 4:10-4:40  
 
Kasey Gray and Emily Riedel, 
both nationally certified  
Speech-Language Pathologists 
and co-owners of The Social 

Learners, LLC are partnering with The Hill School to 
offer an after-school program centered around  
improving social communication skills in students 
grades 3-5. This 8-week program will run Tuesdays 
from mid-February through mid-April from 4:00-5:00 
pm. The focus of the program will be equipping  
students with the social competencies necessary to 
improve their ability to engage, converse, and attend 
to peers and adults.  
 
For more information 
email thesociallearners@gmail.com.  

Save the DatE 
2020 Talent  Show 
Friday, February 21st 

1:30-3:00 pm 

mailto:thesociallearners@gmail.com


Coming up at Hill: 

     

Fri., Jan. 24  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Tues., Jan. 28  JV1 Boys Basketball vs. Highland at Hill. Game at 3:15, dismissal 4:30 pm. 
   V Boys Basketball vs. Highland at Hill. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:30 pm.  
   JV2 Girls Basketball vs. Sacred Heart at Hill. Game at 5:15, dismissal 6:30 pm. 
   JV1 Girls Basketball vs. Highland at Highland. Game at 3:15, dismissal 5:00 pm. 
   V Girls Basketball vs. Linton Hall at Linton Hall. Game at 4:00, dismissal 6:00 pm. 
 

Thurs., Jan. 30  JV2 Boys Basketball vs. Edlin at Edlin. Game at 3:45, dismissal 6:00 pm. 
 

Fri., Jan. 31  Ski Club, dismissal at 11:50 am. 
 

Tues., Feb. 4  Note New Time: V Boys Basketball vs. Wakefield at Wakefield. Game at 3:15, dismissal 4:45 pm.  
   Note New Time: JV2 Boys Basketball vs. Wakefield at Wakefield. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:45 pm. 
   JV1 Girls Basketball vs. Wakefield at Hill. Game at 4:15, dismissal 5:30 pm. 

AVAILABLE: Experienced estate manager and private personal assistant. Alyene has several years of experience managing all aspects 

of multiple estates for local families and excellent references.  Her background also includes event planning for large corporate  

gatherings, birthday parties and baby showers. Please contact Alyene Fiorini at 248-979-8966.   

——————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

HOUSESITTER AVAILABLE:  In need of a house/pet sitter that is great with all animals?! If so contact Will Driskill at 540-454-

7522 . 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 

I’m excited to tell you about a very special program I’m coordinating at our school in conjunction with Crayola. It’s called 
Crayola ColorCycle – an amazing program devised to repurpose used markers rather than sending them to landfills! 
 

The ColorCycle program has repurposed more than 70 tons of expended markers in the United States and Canada since 
2013, and uses the most advanced plastic conversion technologies available today to make wax compounds for asphalt 
and roofing shingles as well as to generate electricity that can be used to heat homes, cook food, and power vehicles.  
 

All around Hill School, students and teachers will be collecting used markers that are ready to be discarded. Please help 
support our efforts by sending your children in with any used markers you may have around the house- even non-Crayola 
brands! Highlighters and dry erase markers can also be included. Drop-off boxes will be located around the school (Front 
Desk, Art Room and Lower School Workroom) for your child to deposit the markers. 
 

Thank you in advance for participating! With the help of parents like you across the country, the Crayola ColorCycle  
program can continue to keep tons of plastic out of landfills each year. Remember, don’t throw out that used marker—
ColorCycle it! 
 

Sincerely, 
Anne Walker 
 

Learn more at http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle 

FOOD DRIVE  

for Trinity Church Food Bank 

January 20-31 

Please bring in non-perishable food 

items: canned chicken, tuna, spam, 

and canned fruits and vegetables, 

rice and pasta dishes, instant pota-

toes, soups, small cereal boxes, mac 

and cheese, etc.  
 

A collection box will be at the Front Desk. 
 

Thank you for your support. Charlie L., Class of 2024 

Maddie B. (Grade 6) is collecting donations 

for Australian animals that have been  

injured and displaced during the recent 

fires. There is a collection jar at the Front 

Desk. Please consider donating your loose 

change and bills to help with medicine and 

shelter costs. 

Thank you,  

Maddie B, Class of 2022 

http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle


Calling all Vocalists and Instrumentalists! 
 

 

2020 Bland Music Competition 

Sunday February 2, 2020 at 2:00pm 

The Hill School, Middleburg 
 

Elementary, middle or high school students 
in western Loudoun and northern Fauquier  

counties are eligible to compete. 
 

visit www.piedmontmusic.org or  
call 540-592-3040 for info 

 
Sponsored by the Lions Club of Middleburg and 
The Community Music School of the Piedmont. 

http://www.piedmontmusic.org


Save the Date! 
 

Saturday, February 1st at 6:30 
Middleburg Community Center 

 
Hill School 5th grade teacher John Daum will be presenting a  art lecture 

on famous and not-so-famous artists of the renaissance.  
 

There will be: 

 a light selection of snacks 

  wine and beer 

 time to catch up with old 

friends and make new ones 

 other fun art activities that are sure to entertain 

This is event is intended for Adults Only. 

Please rsvp Kelly Johnson at kjohnson@thehillschool.org  

What Is Your Vision for 2020? 

 
Emily Tyler, of The Kitchen Philosophy, and Cristin Wipfler, MPH, 
RDN, CPT are joining forces!  They are combining their expertise in 
fitness and nutrition, kitchen management, cooking, and  
organization.  This interactive workshop is designed to ignite your 
vision for the New Year and facilitate a path of success to support 
that vision, centered in exercise, eating well and a positive  
mindset.   You will leave this seminar with a workbook as a guide 
towards achieving all you dream for in 2020, including recipes, 
kitchen and shopping management tips, along with nutrition and 
fitness guidelines.  Join us and unlock your vision for the new year!  
 

Who: Women looking to maximize their 2020 through better health 
and better organization 
When:  Sunday, February 9th, 2020, 3-5 PM 
Where:  The Sheila C. Johnson Performing Arts Center at The Hill 
School  
Cost: $75 per person 

 

For further information or to RSVP please email HealthEmpowermentWorkshop@gmail.com  

mailto:HealthEmpowermentWorkshop@gmail.com





